
Beatrice Mary Family YMCA 

VOLUNTEERS 

COMMITMENT TO CHILD ABUSE PREVENTION 

As a volunteer of the YMCA, it is important for you to understand from the very beginning that we have 

a commitment to child abuse prevention. Allegations or suspicions of child abuse are taken very 

seriously at the YMCA and will be reported to the proper authorities for investigation. We have abuse 

reporting procedures, there are unscheduled visits from YMCA staff at YMCA events, practices and 

programs, we have an open door for parents, and we have a code of conduct for staff and volunteers 

which includes information about behavioral expectations of staff. We minimize opportunities for abuse 

to occur and we talk with children in our programs about personal safety and touching limits. We also 

screen carefully to prevent abusers in our facilities/programs and we provide child abuse prevention 

training to staff. Questions regarding our stance on child abuse prevention should be directed to Alison 

Leonard, CEO.  

Applicant’s Name: (Please Print)  __________________________________________________ 

Applicant’s Signature of Understanding:_____________________________________________ 

Today’s Date: ____________________________ 

 


